
R2.00 'early bird' registration credit 

 

Thank you for taking the time and effort to register your e-toll Account. 

 

As a token of our appreciation, SANRAL wishes to inform you that starting from 15 February 2012, 

until up to 14 calendar days (16th April 2012) before the toll commencement date, scheduled for the 

30th April 2012 an amount of R2.00 ‘early bird’ registration credit*, per month (or part thereof), for 

every Initial Payment of R50.00 paid into an e-toll Account, will be accumulated and once tolling 

commences, be credited to your e-toll Account.  

 

For any enquiries, please call the e-toll Call Centre on 0800 SANRAL (726 725), Note: When 

completing your e-toll Account registration via the Call Centre, your banking details should only be 

entered via the touch pad on your telephone and should never be recited to an operator.  

 

Thank you for your patronage. 

The South African National Roads Agency SOC Limited. 


